OPPORTUNITY TO VIEW PREMISES
We are able to offer the opportunity for potential bidders to view the inside of Clarence Park Café on Wednesday 18th December.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you want to take advantage of this opportunity, please e-mail your preferred time to  Gareth.Withers@n-somerset.gov.uk  If your preferred time slot is unavailable, we will try and offer an alternative one.

Regards
